
Dates for your Diary  

28th March 2023 Kielder Observatory Workshop 

30th March 2023 Kielder Observatory Workshop 

31st March 2023 Break up for Easter Holidays 

17th April 2023 Teacher Training Day 

 
  

  
 

 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Spring Term 10th edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 24th March 2023  

Nursery 95% 

Reception 88% 
Year 1               90% 
Year 2               87% 

Year 3 95% 
Year 4 93% 

Year 5 85% 
Year 6 93% 

Weekly average 91% 

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Hussain 

Reception Hunter 

Year 1 Frankie 

Year 2 Amelia 

Year 3 Whole Class 

Year 4 Aimie W 

Year 5 Leyland 

Year 6 Joel 

Hi Arp Laibah 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:  Another busy and exciting 

week! The week started with our Nursery children visiting Denton 

Burn library. All of the children chose a book to share with their 

families at home. Thank you to the parents who joined us on this 

trip. 

Year 3 children have had a wonderful visit to the cinema, which 

they thoroughly enjoyed. Their behaviour was exemplary!  

Some of our older children visited Northumbria University to 

participate in a fantastic Arabic language workshop. Again, their 

attitudes and behaviour were amazing.  

I hope you are all as proud of the children as we certainly are and 

‘Thank you’ to our staff who organise all of the wonderful events 

our children experience across school.  

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is excellent attendance  

 

 

          

                           

 

It is everybody’s responsibility to ensure our children are kept safe when online.  

Please be aware of the apps/games/platforms your child or children are 

accessing. 

Be vigilant and be ready to listen if your child wishes to talk about things that 

may worry them.  

 

A sports event will take place on the 21st 

April for all children from Reception to Year 

6. More information to follow next week. 

 


